

Allouez Village Hall ° 1900 Libal Street ° Green Bay, Wisconsin 54301-2453 Phone No.: (920) 448-2800 ° Fax No.: (920) 448-2853

Department of Public Works

February 16, 2009

Dear Resident;

The Village of Allouez Storm Water Advisory Committee will hold an informational meeting on Tuesday February 24th at 6:30 PM at the Village Hall to present an update of the storm water management plan being prepared by the Village to comply with the future Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources requirements for storm water treatment by the Village. This will be an approximate 30 minute presentation followed by a question and answer period.

The Village storm water plan includes applying for grant assistance for construction of two storm water treatment wet detention ponds. One proposed wet detention pond is located on Village property along the East River north of the overhead power line north of Hoffman Road. The second proposed pond is on Village property immediately north of Kiwanis Park in the wooded area along the river. Please note that the Village anticipates making a decision in the near future whether to proceed with construction of these ponds and other elements of the long range storm water management plan for the Village.

You are encouraged to attend this informational meeting and ask any questions you may have. It is important to the Storm Water Advisory Committee and the Village that as residents you have input to the storm water plan being implemented.

Sincerely,

Craig Berndt, P.E. Director of Public Works